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 I’m Chuck Amenta and I’m running for Alderman of the 3rd ward in 
St. Charles. I live in Renaux Manor with my wife Kate, and our two 
children, Abby and Charlie. My wife and I both grew up in the Fox Valley,
 she in St. Charles and I in Geneva. We chose to buy our home and start
 our family in St. Charles because of the schools, amenities, opportunities
 and most importantly, the people. In our 15 years as part of the 
St. Charles community, we have met so many amazing and wonderful
people!

I was elected City Clerk for the City of St. Charles four years ago. As City Clerk, I am hard working and
dependable. Serving in this capacity has made me very familiar with city operations and policies. In this
role I am responsible for attending City Council meetings. As a result, I have had the opportunity to
form strong relationships with city staff and have proven myself to be a reliable professional who takes
the demands of holding a public office seriously. I am knowledgeable about the issues and feel
confident in my ability to represent the people of the 3rd ward, while always using the needs of my
constituents as a guide. 

I am an active volunteer in the community. In 2012, Mayor Rogina appointed me to the City of St.
Charles Liquor Control Commission. I served for four years prior to being sworn in as City Clerk. I have
served on Renaux Manor’s homeowner’s association board for the past 12 years. In this role, I am
approachable and accessible to the individuals I serve. As a board, we have been fiscally responsible,
always directing funds where needed without raising the annual fee our residents pay. I would love to
expand my service to the community by representing all neighborhoods of the 3rd ward!

I am currently a bus driver with School District 303. The flexibility of schedule allows me to be home
with my children and help with their activities as needed. I have experience coaching youth sports in
our community, have recently served on the playground committee at Bell Graham, and this year
answered the call to serve as co-cookie chair for my daughter's girl scout troop. 

In my free time, I enjoy camping, playing drums, and watching baseball. I’m a classic car enthusiast and
recently completed a restoration on a 1980 MGB. St. Charles hosts weekly Cruise Nights in the summer
months, so I love to bring my kids downtown to check out all the classic cars. 

I am excited to share my ideas and most importantly, hear what is important to you. Please reach out!
Let’s have a cup of coffee or just a chat; I would love to hear what is on your mind. You can use this link
to contact me via email: amentaforward3@gmail.com


